
 

 

Dr. Kone Traveling to Ivory Coast - Elder Kobayashi is the acting pastor 
 
Drissa Kone 
January 8, 2021 
 

 
 

Dear Belvedere Family, 

 

I will be attending the launching of a research project called "Leadership and Character Education" at the 

National University Cocody in Ivory Coast. 

 

I will be away from January 9th to 20th, 2021. The internet is very good in the capital city so I will be 

able to attend zoom meetings and respond to emails and texts. 

 

If there is an urgent matter and I cannot be reached, please contact Elder Kobayashi as the acting pastor. 

 

Email: kobayashi@ hotmail,com 

Cell: 912-577-8908 

 

Thank you and have a blessed day. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 
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